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From: Helen Solotruk <h.solotruk@cityofshelton.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 10:35 PM

Subject: RE: BS-W01491-8133888643 // 114 BIRMINGHAM // CODE/PERMIT/SPECIAL ASSESSMENT
 

 
Hi: 
 
I have researched the above property. 
 
There are no open permits, liens or violaƟons on this property as far as the building department is concerned. 
 
Helen 
 
Helen Solotruk 
City of Shelton 
Building Department Manager 
(203) 924-1555 x1399 

 
 

From: Town Clerk  
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 12:03 PM 
To: Helen Solotruk <h.solotruk@cityofshelton.org> 
Subject: FW: BS-W01491-8133888643 // 114 BIRMINGHAM // CODE/PERMIT/SPECIAL ASSESSMENT 

 You don't often get email from h.solotruk@cityofshelton.org. Learn why this is important  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


